

## WHEN WAS THE LAST TIME YOU RAISED YOUR HAND IN CLASS?

For most of us it has been a long time since we have walked the halls of a public school, much less raised our hands to ask a question. Yet we are frequently asked to make decisions that impact our schools. In its tenth year, the Portland School Foundation's Principal for a Day program gives you the opportunity to shadow a principal and learn more about the opportunities that exist in our schools. We hope that you will join us.

Thursday, October 21, 2010 Morning Bell School Visit\*

Noon Lunch and Debrief for Leaders and Principals,

Rose Garden Arena

To learn more or to register visit www.thinkschools.org, or contact Jeanie-Marie Price at 503-234-5404 x12 or jeanie-marie@thinkschools.org.

\*Please note that space is limited. School will be assigned based on your registration and availability.



PARTICIPATING SCHOOL DISTRICTS









